
Town of Mashpee 
Board of Selectmen 

Policy No:  17 
 

Conduct of the Board of Selectmen 
 
It is the policy of the Board of Selectmen to: 
 

 Conduct meetings in an open and fair manner. 
 

 Provide forum for the citizens of Mashpee to seek assistance with problems and issues of 
concern to the community. 

 

 Avoid any action which might create the impression of using public office for private gain, 
giving preferential treatment to any person, discriminating against any person, or losing 
impartiality in conducting Town business. 

 

 Conduct themselves in a manner which in no way discredits the Board, the Town, or the 
citizens of Mashpee. 

 

 Treat all persons appearing before the Board with respect and courtesy. 
 

Adopted by the 
Mashpee Board of Selectmen 

 


